
 
With respect to the Channel 17, we would like to amend our earlier statement concerning 
the operation of this frequency in the New Orleans Metropolitan area.  Channel 17 has 
only received a CP for this facility, and as such is not currently licensed and operating.  
We have received verbal consent form Channel 17 to operate on the frequencies on the 
application, as they are not even on the air with the channel. 
 
The same operator is currently licensed and operating on Channel 61 in the New Orleans 
Metropolitan area.  
 
Also, we would also amend the fact that these phones operate in this frequency band in 
foreign markets, and they are just using the same phone for demonstration purposes at the 
trade show in New Orleans. 
 
If you have any questions, or require additional information, please feel free to contact 
me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rich Hibbeler 
Manager, Frequency Analysis & Licensing Services 
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